
Mentorship Programs Now Available for Kelp 
Producers Interested in Organic Certification 

 

 

The Northwest Transition to Organic Partnership Program (NW TOPP) connects 

farmers interested in organic certification with certified organic mentors across 

the Northwest to help them navigate the transition and certification process. 

The NW TOPP mentorship program has many benefits for producers 
interested in organic certification. Producers who participate in this 
program find tremendous value in working with their mentors, including 
receiving technical support, gaining a wealth of information on the 
organic certification process, and receiving quick responses from 
mentors when questions arise. 

 
NW TOPP has mentors available in Alaska who are ready to support kelp 
producers interested in organic certification. 
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